
英 語  

７東教第 6221 号  

September 22,2025  

To Parents/Guardians of Higashiura Town  

Elementary and Junior High School Students; 

Higashiura Town Board of Education 

Superintendent: Shouji Tooru 

（公 印 省 略） 

学校給食費の改定について（お知らせ）  

NOTICE ON REVISION OF SCHOOL LUNCH FEES 

 

  Thank you very much for your understanding and cooperation regarding the school lunches in Higashiura 

Town.  

Higashiura Town has been working to keep school lunch costs down through various efforts such as 

efficient management and resource savings. However, due to the recent rise in prices, the cost of staple foods 

and milk has increased significantly. As a result, maintaining the variety of ingredients and nutritional balance 

has become difficult under the current situation.  

Therefore, although this is unfortunate, starting October,2025 (Reiwa 7), the school lunch fee will be 

revised. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation so that we can continue to provide safe and secure 

school lunches.  

DETAILS 

 

1. REVISION DATE: 2025, October (Reiwa 7)  

2. REVISED AMOUNTS:    

              （Meal fee: Per meal per student.） 

 Current Meal Fee Revised Meal Fee Difference（increase） 

Elementary School ¥280 ¥300 ¥20 

Junior High School ¥330 ¥350 ¥20 

 

3. OTHERS: 

For the year 2025 (Reiwa 7) school year, in order to reduce the burden on parents, the town will cover 

the increased portion (¥20 per meal per child). Therefore, there will be no actual increase in the amount 

parents need to pay.  

 

For inquiry: Higashiura Cho Gakkou Kyuushoku Senta  

Telephone number: 0562-83-5314  


